
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Gerry McCarthy 
MINISTER FOR LANDS AND PLANNING 

 
 27 March, 2012 

Have your say on Darwin’s future 
 
Minister for Lands and Planning, Gerry McCarthy today announced that the public and 
stakeholders would get an additional two weeks to comment on the Territory Government’s 
proposed Greater Darwin Plan. 
 
Mr McCarthy said the comment period was scheduled to close this Friday, however he wanted 
to ensure everyone had ample time to share their opinions. 
 
“This plan will guide Greater Darwin construction and planning for decades to come so it’s 
important that the public, including our new council members, have an opportunity to comment,” 
he said. 
 
The Greater Darwin Plan has been developed in line with the Territory 2030 targets to grow 
Darwin as a key centre for oil and gas, and an international hub for exports, education and 
health services and tourism.     
 
To see the plan and comment go to www.greaterdarwin.nt.gov.au or phone 8999 8963 
 
Media contact: Kelly Parkes 0419 409 958 
  


